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All pupils will be sent home with their new Home Learning Journals on Friday 7th September. 
We would like the children to design and create their Home Learning Journal front and back cover. This is their personal Home Learning Journal that they will be using for all their Home Learning this year. We want the children to get creative and make their journal reflect their personality.  
Success Criteria:

· It has to reflect your personality.
· It has to be all about you.
· It must be colourful.
· It should cover the whole of the front and back cover (we do not want to see any green)!
· You can use pictures, magazines, photos, stickers, drawings, collage….. The choice is yours, be as creative as possible. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing your creativity and personality on the covers of your Home Learning Journals.
Home Learning for this half term will be set on Friday September 14th 

